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To Who it May Concern.
I wish to register my strong objection to any changes to this Bill.
Babies are an asset to our nation and in view of many people who wish to
adopt a child, allowing more lax criteria for abortion would be a
travesty.
There are welfare organizations that will support mothers who feel their
only choice is to abort and save them the regret in later life.
Yours faithfully,
Judith Staggs

--
  Judy Staggs
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